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School Diary for the 
Week Beginning: 

19th September 2022 
 

Monday 
Bank Holiday 
School Closed 

 
Tuesday 
PE – Otters & Hedgehogs 
 
Wednesday 
Outdoor Learning – own 

clothes needed. 
 

Squirrels and Badges 
need to bring a clean 4-
litre plastic milk bottle 

 
Eco and Prayer Spaces 
After School Clubs until 

4.15pm 
 
Thursday 
Squirrels and Badgers – 

PE 
 

Cricket After School Club 
until 4.15pm 

 
Friday  

PE for all 
Multi-Sports Club until 

4.15pm 
 

Happy Birthday  
Simon, Chloe, Jemima & 

Eleanor  
 

 
 

 

‘‘Let your light shine” 
Matthew 5:16 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Wednesday, we welcomed Mrs Davis, our new outdoor learning 
teacher to our Warmingham family.     The children – and staff 
thoroughly enjoyed the sessions.    I think they were the highlight of 
everyone’s week.   These sessions will be running every Wednesday 
until the October half term.    Mrs Davis will be with us again in January 
until February half term, and then after Easter until the end of May.    
 
Initially, the sessions will focus on seasonal events and national days 
such as The Big Bird Watch’.    Where the opportunity arises, the 
sessions will also link to the children’s study themes.    It’s vital that the 
children come appropriately dressed so they can continue to enjoy the 
sessions – please see last week’s newsletter and for more information. 
 
Next Monday, the school will be closed to allow our families and staff 
time to mark the Queen’s death in a way in a way they feel is 
appropriate for their family.     On behalf of everyone at Warmingham CE 
Primary, we extend our heartfelt sympathy to Her Majesty the Queen 
Elizabeth’s family at this sad time.    Our thoughts and prayers will be with 
you on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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School Day 

Our school day offically starts at 8:55am.   The school gates opens 
at 8:45a.m to allow plenty of time for the children to chat to their 
friends, change books and complete some early work challenges 

before the register is taken at 8:55am.     
Lessons then start promptly at 9am. 

 
It’s important that the children are in class by 8:55am.   

 
 

Outdoor Learning 
 

Mrs Davis has asked if the children in Squirrels and Badgers can 
bring in a clean plastic 4-litre milk carton. 

 
If you have any extra, please send them in,  

as I’m sure someone will forget theirs! 
 

 

 

  
PTA Coffee Morning 

 
The PTA are hosting a coffee morning at the Bears’ Paw next 

Friday at 9:30am to discuss funding raising ideas.     
It’s a wonderful opportunity  

 
Everyone is welcome. 
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Let Your Light Shine – Ours Stars for this week: 
Otters (Reception) ~ Teddy for his fantastic participation in our forest schools showing great 
determination in hunting for different woodland finds. 
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Jenson H for his courage in his Phonics writing. 
Hedgehogs (Y2) ~ Charlotte for perseverance in maths; showing great determination with her place 
value work. 
Squirrels (Y3) ~ Ethan for showing courage and willingness to learn when contributing to lesson 
discussion.  
Squirrels (Y4) ~ Lexi for showing brilliant perseverance with her learning and trying her very best in 
lessons. 
Badgers (Y5) ~ Thomas for being helpful to his friends during Forest School. 
Badgers (Y6) ~ Sophie for showing perseverance in Maths when working with numbers to 
10,000,000. 
PE Award (KS1) ~ Ted for excellent contribution and effort. 
PE Award (KS2) ~ Jack for demonstrating superb football dribbling skills. 
Mrs Appleby’s Principal Award ~ Jenson P for having the determination to succeed in everything he 
does.  

House Points 
House Birch Oak Sycamore Willow 

This Week 160 199 154 142 
Top of the House Lucy Jenson P Azalea Thomas 

This Year 160 199 154 142 
 

 
This week our Ethos Council have chosen Lilly for having the courage to lead worship. 

 

 

 
This is how you should prayer. 

Jesus’ famous teaching about prayer, comes in the midst of what has 
become known as the Sermon on the Mount.     

 
In the Lord’s Prayer Jesus gave his disciples a structure to help them know 
how to prayer.   This pattern is still used my millions of Christians all of the 

world today. 
 

 
Prayer for the Week 

Loving God, 
Our Queen has died and people are sad. 

Thank you, for her long life and her care for us. 
We pray for our new King, Charles III. 

Bless and guide him as his reign begins. 
Amen. 

 
This Week’s Family Bible Reading 

Pages 4 – 7 The Story of Creation  
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Let Your Light Shine – Out of School Achievements 

 
 
 

 
Isla completed the Summer Reading Challenge. 

Well done Isla. 
 

 
Jemima swam 5 metres. 

Well done Jemima. 


